RFP 20000000007 OPEB Valuation Services — Question and Answer

Q: Regarding the RFP for OPEB valuation services, can you provide the fees charged by the current
actuary for the past three years, split by project (OPEB valuation, GASB 74 report, GASB 75 report, GASB
75 individual participating employers report)?

A: This information is not being disclosed as part of the RFP.

Q: Can you please provide the GASB 75 valuation report for September 30, 2019?

A: The GASB 75 valuation report for September 30, 2019 is available on our website, here:
https://www.rsa-al.gov/employers/financial-reports/gasb-75-reports/

Q: For the participating employer reports, can you provide one representative individual report?

A: An individual GASB 75 report as of September 30, 2019 has been provided as part of this document
below.

Q: What are the current fees for the OPEB valuation?

A: This information is not being disclosed as part of the RFP.

Q: What are the current fees for the GASB 75 valuation?

A: This information is not being disclosed as part of the RFP.

Q: What are the current fees for the individual reports?

A: This information is not being disclosed as part of the RFP.

Q: Will you entertain the inclusion of a mutually agreed-upon cap on direct damages in the contract with

the successful bidder?

A: PEEHIP cannot indemnify or cap direct damages.


https://www.rsa-al.gov/employers/financial-reports/gasb-75-reports/
https://www.rsa-al.gov/employers/financial-reports/gasb-75-reports/

Q: Please provide current fees paid for the services contemplated in the RFP.

A: This information is not being disclosed as part of the RFP.

Q: Why is the RFP only for a 1-year term?

A: See Section H—Selection of Firm in RFP.

Q: Has the incumbent vendor provided satisfactory services?

A: This information is not being disclosed as part of the RFP.

Q: Do you expect the incumbent vendor to participate in this RFP process?

A: This information is not being disclosed as part of the RFP.



